

FIELD RESTORATIONS

BEFORE







AFTER









After the storm last spring, the R-7 Little
League fields and batting cages needed a
complete remodel. The Jefferson R-VII School
District and R-7 Little League teamed up with
collaborators to help replace the backstop,
make a concrete pathway, expand the parking
lot, rebuild the batting cages, and replace the
lights at the field. All of this could not be done
without the help from Wil-Mix Concrete
Products, Buzzi Unicem, and Pazdera Hauling.
We appreciate everyone who helped make the
softball and little league fields better for our
students and community.













